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City of Detroit 
Detroit City Council - District 4 

 

MEMORANDUM 
 

DATE: March 24th, 2025 
 
TO: Ron Brundidge, Director, Department of Public Works  
 
THRU: Council President, Mary Sheffield 

 
FROM: Latisha Johnson   
   District 4 Councilmember 
 
SUBJECT: Complete Streets Projects  
 

Greetings, 

 

Please respond to the following questions regarding the city’s Complete 

Streets projects:  

 

1. Please provide a list of all Complete Streets projects completed in the 
city over the past five years. 

a. What were the total costs associated with these projects? 
b. What were the funding sources for each project? 

 
2. What Complete Streets projects does your department anticipate 

completing by the end of 2025? Please list the projects. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Parker Griffith, our Policy Analyst, at 
parker.griffith@detroitmi.gov. 
 


